
Wakefield Budget Committee 

2-4-17 

Opera House, following Deliberative Sessions  

 

In attendance: Jerry O’Connor, Bonnie Cyr, Dave Mankus, Howie Knight, Lisa Kimball, Carlene Stewart, 

Dave Tibbets 

Mr. O’Connor called the meeting to order following the close of the school and town deliberative 

sessions.  The purpose of the meeting was to confirm changes made in the warrant articles by citizens 

attending the deliberative meetings. 

Mr. Knight made a motion to recommend the reduction the school article #6, Operating Budget, to 

$9,426,836.73.  Mrs. Kimball offered the 2nd.  There was no discussion.  Motion to recommend 

confirmed 7-0. 

Mrs. Kimball made a motion to recommend the increase to the town warrant article #17, Hwy Truck 

Capital Reserve Fund, by $2,550, to $77,550.  The 2nd was offered by Mrs. Cyr.  Motion to recommend 

confirmed 7-0. 

Mr. Knight made a motion to recommend the reduction in the town warrant article #35, Operating 

Budget by $3,000 (funds allocated for the White Horse Addition organization) to $4,602,373.  The 2nd 

was offered by Mrs. Kimball.  Motion to recommend confirmed 7-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Deborah D. Gauthier 


